Current Septic and Water Line
locations for
Harrlett Hllls Lots 1 and 2
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* The water meter and lines were determined by the Surveyor, Eagle Point Surveying. i
» The current septic locations were determined by Robert Schumacher, a licensed septic installer for Schumacher

Excavating. 816-517-3545
» Lot 1's septicis still functioning, but needs to be updated. Lot 2's septic is not functioning. Lot 2 is vacant

» Once Plat is approved, new septic systems will be installed at both properties (once approved by city and county)
please see the attached plat with those descriptions and measurements. They are proposed placements and

subject to change if required by city or county.



PROPOSED Septic and current Water Line
locations for i
Harrlett Hllls Lots 1 and 2
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+ The water meter and lines were determined by the Surveyor, Eagle Point Surveying.
* The proposed septic locations were determined by Robert Schumacher, a licensed septic installer for

Schumacher Excavating. 816-517-3545
¢ Oncethereplatis approved by City of Lee’s Summit, the surveyor will stake lots 1 and 2. Atthat point the Septic

Engineer will go to the property and engineer the proposed system. Then that will be sent to City of Lee’s Summit
and Jackson County for approval.



